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7th February 2025 

WELCOME BACK! 

Yesterday, all students headed off to 

their 2025 classes. The following list 

are the classes for 2025: 

KC – Mrs Nicole Cameron 

KF – Mrs Ruth Flanagan 

KJ – Miss Jayne Chan 

KL – Mrs Susan Laidler 

1K – Mrs Cheryl Knight 

1N – Ms. Quyen Nugyen  

1W – Mrs Rebecca Williams 

2C – Miss Taylah Clavell 

2L – Mrs Nicole Leslie (Mon-Wed)/ Mrs 

Colette Serobyan (Thurs-Fri) 

2R – Miss Zoe Rush 

3G – Ms Louise Gatt 

3L – Mrs Nita Lala (Tues-Fri) Mrs 

Colette Serobyan (Mon) 

3/4A – Mrs Alyson Godbehere 

4K – Mrs Mihaela Kaskaniotis  

4R – Ms Ashley Ray 

5O – Ms Maria O’Rourke 

5S – Mrs Janaki Suthan 

5/6M – Mr Marc Messina 

6H – Miss Cassie Hoste 

6S – Mrs Priya Singh 

3-6P – Mrs May Pareek 

K-6Y – Mrs Natasha Yates (Mon, Wed, 

Thurs) 

Mrs Miriam Formosa (Tues, Fri) 

 

 

2025 SWIMMING CARNIVAL  

Our annual swimming carnival for 

years 3-6 will be held at the Emerton 

Swimming centre next Wednesday 

12th February. Please go onto School 

Bytes and tick all the necessary 

permission boxes and make your 

$15.00 payment for your child to 

attend the carnival. Parents are 

welcome to join us at the carnival; 

however, parents will need to make 

their own way to the swimming centre.  

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The uniform shop will be open today 

and tomorrow (Friday 7th Feb) from 

9:00-11:00am and again from 2:30-

3:15pm. 

Next week, Monday – Wednesday the 

uniform shop again will be open from 

9:00-11:00 and again from 2:30-

3:15pm.  

Thursday 13th February and Friday 

14th February the opening times will be 

between 9:00-11:00am only.   

The uniforms will be sold during these 

times from the new canteen, next to 

the school’s hall.  
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SCHOOL CANTEEN 

If you are ordering your child’s lunch, 

please check with your child what their 

new class is called and write that 

name on the order so that your child’s 

lunch is delivered to the correct class. 

 

BOOK PACKS 

Book packs can now be paid online for 

all students who are enrolled at our 

school. All book packs are $50.00. We 

endeavour to have the book packs 

delivered to your child’s class the day 

after you have made the payment. The 

majority of the items in the book packs 

remain at school to ensure each child 

has their resources to use each day.  

 

 

KINDERGATEN 2025 

 

Welcome to our 64 new Kindergarten 

students who started their first day at 

school. There were very few tears as 

they went off to meet their 

Kindergarten teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


